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Blue Class 

A nice November that has been a lot of fun and been filled of lots of hard work. 

In home management we have been following simple recipes and learning how to build a recipe from 

what ingredients and equipment we might need. We have made some delicious dishes which we hope 

you have enjoyed at home.  

We have been experimenting in Science. We have looked at different reactions including bath bombs 

and our favourite of Mentos and coke. Have you tried this at home? Not only have we looked at how 

mixtures mix together but also how we can separate them.  

We have celebrated children in need by dressing up, playing games and drawing pictures. We also had 

Remembrance Day and bonfire night which we got to celebrate through a range of activities.  

In phonics and English, we have been looking at how we can convey meaning through marks, symbols, 

letters and writing. We have been writing our name in different ways to show it was our work.  


